Dear Planners: I am traveling, and don't have access to a keyboard that doesn't keep jumping and losing what I'm typing, so forgive me if this message is short.

I live at 2107 Ascot Rd, near the place on Lambeth Ln, where I understand there is a cut-through planned. This is to let you know that I think this will be a significant nuisance to residents on Ascot and Lambeth, if Lambeth is extended so card and trucks can drive through to the new project. I urge you to not make a through cut of any kind. Sincerely,

Charles R. Cowley